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Dear Parent,

Namaskar!!

Nursery - Grade 12 April23,2024

As we approach the upcoming elections, we would like to remind you of the importance of your
participation in shaping our country's future and be an example/ a role model for our children.

we urge you to exercise your Democratic Raght and cast your vote on Friday, 26th Aptil 2024,
Every vote counts and your choice will contribute to the decision making process that impacts us all.

You will be awarded with a certificate of Appreciation for being Socially Responsible citizen and
your ward will be felicitated on your behalf in the Assembly and your ward will get an .A, Grade under
the category socially Responsible/ work Education in their Report cards. As children learn by
emulating their elders, they would understand the importance of voting and become future Socially
Responsible Citizens of our Country.

we request you to make this day a special Day by taking your chird along with you to the voting
Booth, take a selfie and post it in the respective Google Classroom.

Your informed vote wirl help ensure that our country continues to thrive and prosper,

Warm Regards

€c,
Dr. Sangeeta Arora

(Principal)

Your Vote is Your Voice, it pays a crucial role in determining the direction our country will take.


